
 
 

8th Grade  
Promotion Certificate  

Pick-up Day  

Friday, June 12, 2020  

8:00 am – 2:00 pm 

 

Hollydale School 

Location: Bus Zone on Century Boulevard 

                Drive through guidelines:  

• To retrieve the promotion certificate, enter the bus drop-off zone on 
Century Boulevard. 

• Parents will remain in the car at all times. 

• Please provide the staff with the student’s first and last name.  

• The staff will bring the certificate to the car. 

• Parents will exit the drop-off zone once they have picked up/dropped 
off items. 

• For walking parents, they will line up 6 ft apart on the sidewalk of drop 

off zone near the cones, and then a staff member will hand them the 

certificate. Parents will exit the sidewalk on Century Boulevard.   

 


